
       

Otolaryngology-Head & Neck Surgery 
Taubman Center, Floor 1 Reception A 
1500 E Medical Center Dr  
Ann Arbor, Michigan, 48109-5312  

 

March 7th, 2019 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

Title of Study: Predictors of Distant Metastasis in Acinic Cell Carcinoma of the Parotid Gland 

 

Chief Investigator: 

 

Matthew E. Spector, MD 

Department of Otolaryngology – Head & Neck Surgery 

Michigan Medicine, Ann Arbor, MI 

 

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared for this study, and that in my 

opinion the statistics methods and techniques mentioned are appropriate for the research. 

 

Please contact me if you have any queries. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

S. Ahmed Ali, MD  

Department of Otolaryngology – Head & Neck Surgery 

Michigan Medicine, Ann Arbor, MI 

 

E-mail: ahmedali@med.umich.edu 

Telephone: 734-936-4000 
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